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A Message from Mr Smith  
I hope all of you had a lovely Easter break. The children have made a super start to the Summer term 
this week, and their behaviour for learning has been very pleasing indeed.  We are in full swing already 
with Class 3 enjoying the rounders tournament at Malton Sports Centre yesterday against Langton & 
West Heslerton Schools. There were some spectacular performances and rounders scored; and our two 
teams from Year 3 & 4 won ALL 4 of their matches to finish as champions for the event!   
 
Today, Class 1 & 2 have been out enjoying the Countryside Alliance Day at Hovingham - learning about 
forestry, farming and gardening. We have also been busy putting the finishing touches to our School 
scarecrow for this weekend’s FOSS Scarecrow trail! FOSS really need your help with providing baked or 
bought food, jarbola jars and pre-loved items. All items can be delivered to school on Friday, which is a 
non-uniform day to support this event.    
 
This week, we have warmly welcomed Mrs Clarke to our team. Mrs Clarke will be mainly based in Class 
4 as a teaching assistant to Miss Secker but will also be helping Class 3 on Fridays and is a midday 
supervisor at lunch times. Class 4 were very impressed that Mrs Clarke had learnt all their names by 
the end of Tuesday!  Additionally, we will also be welcoming Mrs Newbert (another new teaching 
assistant) into Class 4, working on Fridays only this term.  

 
School News   
• This Friday is non-uniform day in aid of the FOSS’ Jolly Jar Tombola stall. Please bring a jam jar 

full of goodies, ideas include: craft items, sweets, toys, hair accessories, lego and stickers. Please 
also bring in food for the FOSS stall on Friday too - details below.  

• Thank you to everyone who has returned their parent/carer feedback questionnaire so far. If you 
haven’t yet, we would love to hear from you.   

• Please remember to book and pay for clubs in advance, the club booking form was sent out before 
the holidays and again on Monday. Please always check our correspondence for details of when 
clubs begin and end each half term as this changes due to food deliveries, planning, meetings and 
training needs etc.  

• Our key dates for the term are listed below; however, these are subject to change! We will keep 
you updated in the newsletters each week and on the website so please take a moment to check 
our correspondence for updates.  

• On Monday, our Maypolers will be dancing from 1pm – 3pm on the Village Green as part of the 
May Day events and we have been asked to let you know that there will be a chance for all families 
to join in some dances too, so bring your dancing shoes!  
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• Maths club has moved to a Tuesday permanently and parent/carers should have received an email 
on Tuesday about this.  

• We have received notification from NYCC confirming the 11 children who have been offered a place 
in our reception class in September and letters will be going out to new starters shortly.  

• Malton and Ryedale School have now confirmed their Year 6 transition days (see the Summer Term 
Key Dates below). All Year 6 parents/carers should have received a letter direct from their 
retrospective school detailing the dates and any additional information. Unfortunately, the Ryedale 
School Year 6 Literacy day on Thursday 26th May conflicts with our Class 4’s swimming lesson 
therefore, we will refund parents/carers for the cost of the transport for that week.   

 
FOSS SCARECROW WEEKEND THIS WEEKEND!  
This weekend is the return of one of our biggest fundraisers, the Scarecrow trail! We have nearly 30 
scarecrows which is fantastic and we can’t wait to see them all around the village! You can collect your 
trails all weekend from our Pop-Up Café in the Methodist Chapel, they are £2 each. See the attached 
flyer with details.  
 
Thank you for all your entries and support so far and to those who are helping us on the stalls and at 
the café over the weekend, but we still need your help to make it a success, if you could contribute in 
any of the ways below it would be hugely appreciated: 
 
• PLEASE DONATE BAKED ITEMS for our pop-up café: These can be home-made or shop bought, sweet 
or savoury items, including: savoury items suitable to sell as one portion such as large sausage 
rolls, individual quiches, cheese scones, traybakes such as flapjack and brownies, cupcakes and whole 
cakes. These can be brought to school on Friday 29th April or to the Chapel on Saturday morning the 
30thApril. 
• Jolly Jar tombola: Fill a jar with something fun and bring it to school for non-uniform day on Friday 
29th April. Ideas include: craft items, sweets, toys, hair accessories, lego and stickers. 
• Pre-loved sale: Donate quality children's clothing, toys, games and books for our pre-loved stall, 
please bring them into school by Friday 29th April. 
 
We look forward to seeing you over the weekend! 

 
Clubs and Parent Pay – Booking for next half term  
Thank you to everyone who has booked and paid for clubs in advance, it is so much more helpful and 
efficient for organising the clubs.  Our Parent Pay debt today is £70.11. Please ensure your accounts 
have zero debt and that you have enough credit for next week.  

 
Malton CC Allstars & Dynamos  
Please see the attached flyer regarding cricket sessions starting at Malton Cricket Club.  

 
Mobile Library  
The mobile library visits Slingsby every two weeks for all to use! Their next visit is Friday 6th May.  
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NYCC Scarborough Area Music Centre  
The NYCC Scarborough Area Music Centre are having an open day on Saturday 14th May at 
Scarborough Sixth Form College. Details are in the attached flyer. 

 
Roman Festival 2022: Orchard Fields, Malton 
On Sunday July 24th from 11 am to 3:30 pm, to celebrate #hadrian1900 and the Romans who lived and 
worked in our area, this year Malton Museum is hosting a Roman Festival. This includes an enlarged 
Roman exhibition, bringing out of their archives and artefacts - that have not been on display before - 
as well as new acquisitions from recent digs in our community, such as at Brooklyn House in Norton. 
To coincide with our 2022 exhibition entitled ‘What lies Beneath?’ the museum will have a family fun 
day during the ‘Festival of Archaeology’ on 24th July 2022.  For more information, please see the 
museum website:  https://www.maltonmuseum.co.uk/roman-festival-2022/ 
 
Many thanks to Henry & Rex’s mum for forwarding this information! 

 
 

Summer Term Key Dates  
Please look out in future newsletters for any updates or changes as more dates are likely to be added 
which will be highlighted. These are also available on our website.  
   
29th April – Non-uniform Day and children bring a full jar for FOSS’s Jolly Jar Tombola 
29th April – 2nd May – May Day Weekend Celebrations and FOSS Scarecrow Trail  
  2nd May – Maypole Dancing Performance 1-3pm  

https://www.maltonmuseum.co.uk/roman-festival-2022/
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  9th – 12th May – KS2 SATs Week  
16th – 19th May – Year 2 Formal Assessment Week  
18th May – KS2 Netball at MCSC – letter to follow  
18th May –Sports Day with SCSS     NEW DATE TO FOLLOW 
19th May – Class 4 swimming – 1st lesson 
25th May – Individual School Photographs  
  6th May – Class 4 swimming – 2nd lesson  
  6th May – Year 6 Ryedale School Literacy Day 
27th May – Jubilee celebrations in school   
27th May – Break up for half term  
2nd – 5th June – Jubilee Weekend village celebrations  
  6th June – Teacher training day  
  7th June – Children return to school  
  8th June – KS2 Rounders at MCSC 
  8th June – Mr Rumney Science Bus Visit for KS2 
  9th June – Class 4 swimming – 3rd lessons 
10th June – Class 4 Rugby Sessions – 1st  
14th June – Whole School Play Day Golf Experience   NEW DATE TO FOLLOW 
15th June –Ryedale School Year 6 Induction Day 
16th June – Class 4 swimming – 4th lessons 
17th June – Class 4 Rugby Sessions – 2nd   
21st June – Year 6 Transition Day at Malton Secondary School  
21st June – Make Music Day –Class 3 & 4 to York Minster 
22nd June – KS1 Summer Sports at MCSC 
22nd June – Year 6 Malton School Transition Day 
23rd June – Class 4 swimming – 5th lesson 
24th June – Class 4 Rugby Sessions – 3rd 
28th June – Year 5 Experience Day at Malton School  
30th June – Class 4 swimming – 6th and final lesson 
30th June – Ryedale School Open Evening 7pm  
   1st July – Class 4 Rugby Sessions – 4th  
   1st July – Year 6 Ryedale School Activities Afternoon  
  6th July – School Olympics at MCSC 
  7th July – Y6 Leavers’ Trip and Meal    
12th July – KS2 Beach Day  
13th July – KS1 Beach Day 
15th July – Sports Day at Slingsby Sports Field 
16th July – FOSS Duck Race 
21st July – Year 6 Leavers’ Lunch 
22nd July – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
22nd July – Last day of term  
25th July – Staff Training Day 
5th September – Staff Training Day 
6th September – School re-opens to pupils  
 


